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Graduate Course Credit Exemption Regulations of the Department of Philosophy 

 

Article 1: These regulations are established according to the university's "Credit 

Exemption Regulations." 

 

Article 2: Graduate students of this department who have passed (with a score of 70 or 

above) relevant courses at this university or other institutions within the past ten years, 

and these credits were not counted towards a previous degree's minimum graduation 

credit requirement, may apply for credit exemption. 

 

Article 3: Applications for credit exemption must be submitted within the first year of 

enrollment, and only one application per student is allowed. 

 

Article 4: The courses for which graduate students of this department apply for credit 

exemption must be confirmed by the departmental affairs meeting before approval is 

granted. 

  -4.2Graduate students can be exempted for up to 18 credits at most. 

 -4.3 For graduate students who withdraw and re-enter within two academic years, 

  they must complete at least 6 credits of coursework after re-enrollment, with 

  the rest of the eligible exempted credits being fully exempt. 

  -4.4Master's In-Service Program students, whether new or re-entering, can exempt 

  all eligible exemptable credits. 

 

Article 5: Any matters not covered by these regulations will be handled in accordance 

with relevant regulations of the Ministry of Education and the university. 



 

Article 6: These regulations were approved by the departmental affairs meeting and 

implemented after being reported to and ratified by the academic affairs meeting. The 

same process applies for any amendments. 

 

 


